
 

September 6, 2012 
  
 With respect to the recent tragedy, the Panhellenic Association* is pausing to acknowledge the loss 
of Philip Dhanens by postponing our formal recruitment process originally set for Sept. 6-10. The 
formal recruitment process will now occur October 11 -15, 2012.  
 
At this time we will work to support the University and Greek community, as well as provide 
additional education to our membership.  
 
The Panhellenic Association is committed to the values of scholarship, service and sisterhood. The 
formal recruitment process historically has been and will continue to be alcohol free. We will also 
work to enhance the already established new member education program.  
 
For more information please visit: www.fresnostate.edu/greeklife  
 
We appreciate your support for our community during this time.  
 
Julianna De La Rosa  
President, Panhellenic Association  
California State University, Fresno 

 

*The Panhellenic Association is the governing body of the five National Panhellenic 
Conference sororities at Fresno State. 
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